&T.BRIGID'S p g

4 Lenagh Road,

Mountfield,

Omagh,

Co. Tyrone,

BT79 7PT

Principal: Mrs R Tracey

Website: www.stbrigidsmountfield.com

Email: info@stbrigidsps.mountfield.ni.sch.uk

Telephone: (028) 807 71327

3rd November 202|

Dear Parents

As your child is a pupil at St. Brigid’s Primary School, you are automatically a member of
our PTA.. your voice counts! We are a friendly group of parents who organise events to raise
money for educational and fun purposes for our children. Being active in the PTA can be
rewarding and fun, while at the same time raising vital funds for our children. There are a
variety of small ways you can help and be involved — from designing a poster, deaning up
after an event, making tea and coffee, baking cakes, helping out on a stall. . .so many ways.

Giving up just 30 minutes of your time to help the PTA is invaluable. If everyone could spare
30 minutes a term to help, just think what we could achievel (Private Whatapp group —
limited meetings) There's no better way to know what events are being planned, have your say
or make new fundraising suggestions, than by offering your help and support.

Our children are only at school for a relatively short time. PTA events such as Family Walk,
Christmas raffle, Family quiz and other social events will be remembered fondly by our
children for a lifetime. The equipment and resources the PTA helps fund, makes learning even
more engaging and fun. Help us continue to create lasting memories for our children.

PLEASE ATTEND OUR PTA ACM Wednesday |0™ November at 7pm.

Yours slncerelg

PTA Committee
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